Draft minutes of Transfer Station and Recycling Review Committee: Meeting September 9, 2020

Attending by phone or logged in:, Bob Lenzi, Doug Winter, Erin Paradise, Michael Amenti, and
Peter Royce.

Absent: Tracy Hardekopf, Rick Spinale

The meeting was opened at 2:36 pm.
The topic for the meeting was to finalize the proposed fee structure.

A question was raised whether cubic feet should be used rather than cubic yards. Because the
tubs are measured in cubic yards, it was agreed to stay with cubic yards.

It was agreed that wagon tires should be listed as $1 to $2.

The draft minutes from 8/31/2020 were amended in the sentence starting with “Construction
material...” (about 2/3 down the page). It should read $25/cubic yard and $45/cubic yard. The
minutes were accepted as amended.

The next meeting is scheduled for September 21 at 2:30 pm. The agenda items are bag fees,
stickers, and hours at the transfer station. Erin was asked to investigate if it is possible to
separate cardboard from the other single stream items.

It was noted that Dover charges $3.91 for large bags and $2.34 for small bags.

The meeting adjourned at 3:17pm.
Peter



